
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Colleague 

 

Welcome to Northern Health! 

 

 

On behalf of the senior medical staff group at Northern, we would like to invite you to join the Senior Medical 

Staff Association (SMSA). The Association strives to proactively be involved in all issues affecting not only 

our patients, but also the industrial relations, working conditions and wellbeing of our senior staff. We 

believe that we offer a powerful voice for senior medical staff within the hospital, but also to the wider 

community and to government when required. 

 

Our funding is derived from an automatic fortnightly deduction of only $3 per member. These funds are used 

to pay for catering at our monthly meetings, social events and supporting relevant Northern Health events. 

 

Should you be interested in joining the Senior Medical Staff Association and contribute financially as 

described above, please complete the next page and return this to the Senior Medical Workforce Unit with 

other sign-on documentation. Once you are added to our database, you will receive notifications of meeting 

times, social events and updates via email. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting! 

 

 

 

Senior Medical Staff Association Executive 

 
 
 
  
 



 
 

  

 
 
 
Please tick box below should you NOT wish to join the SMSA. 
 
 

       NO, I would prefer NOT to become a financial member of the SMSA   
 

 
 
 
NORTHERN HEALTH SENIOR MEDICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION (ABN 62 317 919 142)  
 
PAYMENT FORM AUTOMATIC FORTNIGHTLY PAYMENT DEDUCTION FROM SALARY 
 
I authorise The Northern Hospital Human Resources Department to deduct a payment of $3.00 from my 
fortnightly salary for the Senior Medical Staff Association (SMSA) 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Signed:_______________________________________  Date:_________/_________/ 2019 

 
 
 

FOR HR USE ONLY: CODE: 3603 AMOUNT $3.00 
 

PLEASE RETURN THE COMPLETED FORM TO THE MEDICAL WORKFORCE UNIT 
 

THANK YOU! 
 
 

Department: 

Mobile: 

Email address: 

Name: 


